
From: Bud Williamson <bud@DRE.cc> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 1:50 PM 
To: AudioFilings 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Silent STA - W258CU - Facility ID 139344  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Good afternoon, 
  

This email is being submitted on behalf of Hudson Valley Public Radio, Inc. pursuant to 
the FCC's Public Notice DA 22-29 (Released January 11, 2022) regarding the 
suspension of Consolidated Database System (CDBS) filings.   
 

Please be advised that W258CU at Redwood, NY (Facility ID # 139344)  is silent 
effective December 31, 2021 pending relocation to another site.   The allocation work is 
in process and an application for a modification of the existing construction permit is 
expected within 30 days. 
  

As such, Hudson Valley Public Radio respectfully requests the grant of Special 
Temporary Authority for W258CU to remain silent until the new facility is built 
  

The FRN for Hudson Valley Public Radio is 0023315781. 
  

Neither Hudson Valley Public Radio nor any party to this request is subject to a denial of 
federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 
Section 862. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Williamson 
President, Hudson Valley Public Radio, Inc. 
Licensee W258CU 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bud Williamson 
Digital Radio Engineering, Inc. 
Neversink Media Group, LLC 
845-858-9200 
Bud@DRE.cc 
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